August 25, 2004

Mr. James Owczarski Common Council Administration Manager City Clerk's Office City Hall, Room 205

Dear Mr. Owczarski:

The Health Department is submitting a resolution amending Common Council File 031211 which authorized the acceptance and expenditure of contributions received by the Health Department's STD and AIDS/HIV Program. The additional funding is being provided by donations primarily through the Wisconsin AIDS Walk and the AIDS Resource Center to be used for medications and other preventive therapies for AIDS/HIV and STD patients . This resolution increases the maximum allowable amount from \$10,500 to \$30,500.

All appropriate paperwork is attached. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Janet Nell Administrative Assistant-Sr.

Attachments